
City of Gary, South Dakota 

          Special Council Meeting      

Wednesday, April 29, 2020, at 3:30 p.m. at Gary City Hall 

 

 The Gary City Council met in a special session on Wednesday, April 29, 2020, at 3:30 p.m. in the City 

Hall.  Aldermen Albert Bekaert, Joni Kjelden, John Jenson, David Peterson, Clark Dessler, and Darwyn 

Engesser, were present. Mayor Jeff Engesser presided.  Present also were Cory Borg, Robin Lanners, Mike 

Nosbush, Jason Anderson, and Shirley Pederson. 

            The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

 The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the re-opening of the City of Gary.  After much discussion 

and input from those present, motion was made by Darwyn Engesser, second by Jenson to approve and adopt 

Resolution 2020-03 which amends the previous Resolution 2020-02 that was passed on March 24, 2020.  All 

members voted aye.  Motion carried.  A copy of Resolution 2020-03 is printed in this week’s paper. 

            The next regular meeting will be May 4, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. at the Gary City Hall. 

 Motion by Darwyn Engesser, second by Dessler to adjourn.  All members voted aye, motion carried. 
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